
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

 (A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation)  

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

January 19, 2020 

November 17, 2019 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

January 19, 2020November 17, 2019, at The Porch Restaurant, Lansdale, PA.Downtown Bangkok Cafe, 

Phoenixville, Pennsylvania.  The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy Walton, Margaret 

Nettleton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, Marty Kocse, Christopher Barone, and Garrett HughesRoy 

Blumberg; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Wendy 

Walton, Christopher Barone, Roy Blumberg,Garrett Hughes and Brian Minkin.  Also present at the 

invitation of the Board waswere Beth McFadden. and John Gaydos.  

The meeting was called to order at 6:1910 PM. The minutes and the Treasurers reports were approved.  

 

Jeff Walton reported That Riesentoter Region gave $1900 to the Valley Forge Volunteer Fire Company. 

He also Chris Barone clarified that donations for Phila-A-Truck should go through the Philabundance 

donation process.  To date, 22 car clubs have committed to attend along with three food trucks. 

Donations have been collected and pledged from Dunkin Donuts, RDS, Sloane, Quadra Trak, and Fab 

Speed. Jeff Walton will be on WMMR on December 2nd to do an event wrap-up.  Additionally, Porsche of 

the Lehigh Valley donated a basket.  A motion was made by Maggie Nettleton, seconded by Jeff Walton 

to spend $750 on raffle prizes for participants.  The motion passed unanimously. Tee shirts will be 

available for $10.00 each. 

Jeff reported the Ford v Ferrari theatre event was very successful. 

Dave and Maggie Nettleton reported on the Zone 2 Meeting. Most of the discussion revolved around 

Treffen and Street Survival.  

Dave Nettleton announced that Jose Rivas has won the Crankshaft Award for 2019. The Autocross 

schedule for 2020 will continue with 10 races. 

Corey McFadden reminded everyone that the November Membership Meeting on November 20th would 

be a Thanksgiving celebration at Porsche of the Lehigh Valley.  He also commented on an excellent issue 

of Der Gasser. 

Roy Blumberg reported the following membership numbers – 

 1690--- Primary 

   934 – Associate 



 2624 – Total. 

He also plans a new member breakfast in January. 

 

Marty Kocse reported for on Thunderbolt.  All 46 instructors and volunteers appreciated the day. He 

also introduced a new track, Palmer in Massachusetts, for 2020.   

Wendy Walton aboutnoted the Holiday Party and upcoming social events –Happy Hours. 

Happy Hour at Sly Fox on January 23rd, 

 

. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Secretary 
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